
 

HURST HILL PRIMARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Street, Coseley, Bilston West Midlands, WV14 9AJ  

Head Teacher: Mrs R Keen | Telephone: 01384 818845  

Email: info@hurst-hill.dudley.sch.uk  

Website: www.hursthillprimaryschool.com        

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carer’s 
 
 
We are holding an Easter Bonnet Parade on Friday 8th April for our nursery and reception 
children. If you would like your child to take part, you will need to make or decorate an 
Easter bonnet or hat and bring it into school on Thursday 7th April. 
 
Parents can attend to see the children in their hats where they will parade and show off 
their work at 10:50am on Friday 8th April which will take place on the playground. 
 
Nursery children who normally attend on an afternoon are invited to attend the morning 
session instead on this day. 
 
There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in Nursery and Reception. Certificates will be 
given to all children that take part. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Miss Morgan and Miss Coley 
Nursery manager and Reception teacher 
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